Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
CH2M Hill
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIMES: Tuesday, November 19, 2019, 5:30 p.m. ET; Open House; 6:00 p.m. ET Formal Presentation, followed by a public comment period.
PLACE: Cecil G. Trippe Municipal Building, 711 North Main Street, Havana, FL 32333
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This hearing is being held to provide interested persons an opportunity to express their views concerning access management changes that are being proposed as part of the resurfacing efforts along State Road (S.R.) 63 from S.R. 159 to County Road (C.R.) 159A in Gadsden County. The proposed design includes the resurfacing of existing S.R. 63 travel lanes, auxiliary lanes, median crossovers, and paved shoulders within the project limits. The project includes modifications at the C.R. 159A (Potter Woodberry Road) intersection and the Hinson Main Street intersections to enhance safety. The proposed access modifications will be reviewed during the public hearing. The project also involves minor roadway improvements. No additional right-of-way will be required. Maps, drawings, and other information will be on display. FDOT representatives will be available to discuss the proposed improvements, answer questions, and receive comments. 
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: John Whittington, E.I., Project Manager at (850)330-1425 or via email at John.Whittington@dot.state.fl.us, or by mail at 1074 Highway 90, Chipley, Florida 32428.
If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice). 
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: John Whittington, E.I., Project Manager at (850)330-1425 or via email at John.Whittington@dot.state.fl.us, or by mail at 1074 Highway 90, Chipley, Florida 32428. You may also contact Ian Satter, FDOT District Three Public Information Director at 1(888)638-0250, extension 1205 or via email at Ian.Setter@dot.state.fl.us.
